
 6th May 2022 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  Animals 

This week in Nursery  
 

 
This week we have been looking at different animals 
and drawing them. Some of the tadpoles are growing 
and one has turned into a frog! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We also read the story ‘Walking through the jungle’ 
and we made our own telescopes to find animals as 
we walked around the learning environment . 

 



Next week in Nursery  

Literacy  
 
We will be reading ‘Rosie’s Walk’ and ‘Rosie’s 
Chicks’. 
 

Maths 
We will be matching 
numerals to 10 to  
quantities. 
 
 

 Messages 
 
Remember to send any photos of your chil-
dren’s learning at home to nurse-
ryphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk 
 
 

Understanding of the World 
 

We will be going on nature hunt around the school. We will also be 
drawing maps of Rosie’s walk and drawing a map of our route to school. 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and Design  
 
Next week we will be making hens using  
feathers and acting out the story Rosie’s walk. 
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